
Swainsthorpe Parish   

Annual Parish Meeting  

Minutes of the Annual Parish Meeting held on 4 May 2022 at 7.00pm at St. Peter’s Church, 

Swainsthorpe  

  

Present:  

Six parish councillors, District Councillor Florence Ellis, and eight members of the public.   

  

The meeting was chaired by Ann Chandler (Chair of the Parish Council).   

  

Apologies: Parish Councillor Geoff Curran  

  

AC welcomed everyone to the meeting and thanked everyone for their work throughout the year, 

Councillors, the clerk and members of the public who help to keep groups in the village running and 

perform tasks in the village, such as regularly picking up litter, to help make the village a nicer place for 

everyone to live. The parish council has had a busy year but there is still plenty of work left to do.   

  

Swainsthorpe Community Charity Trust – Robin Parkinson   

Robin provided a written report summarising the work of the Trust during the year.   

  

Footpath Warden – Elaine Parkinson  

Elaine provided a written report on the progress and developments of footpaths in Swainsthorpe.   

  

FIGS – Ann Chandler  

Ann provided a report on the events and work of the FIGS.   

  

Swainsthorpe Parochial Church Council   

A written report was provided updating the parishioners on the work of the Church Council.   

  

Closing   

Everyone was thanked for attending and providing the relevant reports.  

  

Meeting closed at 7.30pm.   

  

 1 of 1  


